To: A/Lt. Casey Hettman

Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit (PPB, BHU)

Commander Bryan Parman

Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator

Dennis Rosenbaum

Compliance Officer and Community Liaison

Frank Ray

Chair, Bureau of Emergency Communications User Board

From: Janie Gullickson

Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC)

On: March 27th, 2019

Re: March 27th, 2019 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations

The BHUAC met March 27th, 2019 and reviewed the following agenda:

March 2019 Meeting Agenda

2:00- 2:10 Intros and Updates: Welcome new members A/Cpt. Jarmer,

MCSO and Cissie Bollinger, OHA)

2:10- 2:40 Presentation: Mental Health Alliance-Jason Renaud and Jan

Friedman-BHUAC Open Meeting Request

2:40-3:00 Q& A: Portland City Attorney

3:00- 3:30 Presentation/Discussion: Tammy Mayer-Body Worn Camera

Program

3:30- 3:40 Update: Justice Reinvestment Initiative Steering Committee

(Janie Gullickson)-Policy Recommendations

3:40-3:50 Review: SOP #3-1

3:50- 4:00 Recommendations and vote

March 2019 BHUAC Votes and Recommendations

Emily Rochon, Program Manager for the Service Coordination Team (SCT), highlighted the proposed changes to the SOP, which included a description of the Supportive Transitions and Stabilization (STS) portion of the SCT program. The committee voted to approve SOP #3-1 with edits.

SOP #3-1 Section: Procedure and Responsibility #3. Additional paragraph as follows:

In collaboration with BHU, SCT offers a direct, service-connected housing for individuals assigned to the Behavioral Health Response Team (BHRT). The goal is to decrease police contact by assertively addressing the needs of individuals with mental health and co-occurring disorders.